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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2019 3:51 PM
To: Dale Eastmond
Cc: Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan; Jeff Bates; Gabriella Passidomo
Subject: RE: Docket 20190197-TP Notice of adoption of existing interconnection agreement 

between Northeast Florida Telephone Company, Inc. and Astro Tel by Teleport 
Communications America, LLC.

Hi Dale, 
 
Per your request below, the docket title has been changed from: 
 

Notice of adoption of existing interconnection agreement between Northeast Florida 
Telephone Company, Inc. and AstroTel by Teleport Communications America, LLC. 

 
to: 
 

Notice of adoption of existing interconnection agreement between Northeast Florida 
Telephone Company d/b/a NEFCOM and AstroTel by Teleport Communications America, 
LLC. 

 
Have a good afternoon, 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Dale Eastmond  
Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2019 11:57 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Mark Long; Lee Eng Tan; Jeff Bates; Gabriella Passidomo 
Subject: Docket 20190197-TP Notice of adoption of existing interconnection agreement between Northeast Florida 
Telephone Company, Inc. and Astro Tel by Teleport Communications America, LLC. 
 
Good morning Dorothy, 
 
Could you please change the ILEC’s name to include the d/b/a “NEFCOM” and remove the “Inc.” from the docket title as 
shown in the MCD, Company code: TL715.  Thank you for your help. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Dale Eastmond 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0855 
Phone: (850) 413-6542 
Fax: (850) 413-6543 
E-mail: Dale.Eastmond@psc.state.fl.us 
 




